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Raised

Support a Teacher 

• We pay our teachers $350 for 
each class taught.  

• Over 50 classes offered  
• Just a few of the classes 

• Old and New testament  
• Synoptic Gospels 
• Ethics & Apologetics  
• Leadership & Missions 
• Holiness & Theology  
• Greek & Hermeneutics  

Please pray about  
supporting  

a teacher this year

T h o u s a n d  H i l l s   

Zoom Seminary Board meeting 

 to equip the saints for the work 
of ministry, for building up the 

body of Christ,  until we all 
attain to the unity of the faith 

and of the knowledge of the Son 
of God, to mature manhood, to 

the measure of the stature of the 
fullness of Christ   

 Eph: 4 12-13

N e w  v o c a t i o n a l  s c h o o l   

S a n  R a f a e l
Thank you partners for 
supporting the launching of our 
second location of a vocational 
training center.  This month, 
church leaders of San Rafael 
held its first class.  Praise God!


The school is an outreach 
program for the youth in their 
village.  The students hear the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ AND 
are taught a trade such as 
sewing, carpentry and 
electrical skills. 


Aug 4th is the first year 
celebration of the San Rafael 
church and the students of the 
school have formed singing 
groups to share with the 
congregation that Sunday.  
Preaching Christ in word and 
deed. 

Leaders and 1st year students Serving CHRIST with you,  

the team of THM

Seminary students  
serve at VBS 

Over 500 children attended this 
years VBS at Open Door.  Some of  
the students helped organize and 
teach Christ at this fruitful event. 

Training leaders takes many forms..

Haiti
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Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU!  

All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:  

Thousand Hills Ministry, PO BOX 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795

that is, that you and  

I may be mutually  

encouraged by each other’s faith             

	 	 	 Rom 1:12

August 5th we celebrate five months of Shade Tree ministry and we 
thank God for all the work He has done to glorify himself and to 
bring us good.  So many sharpening stories, healing of hearts, 
opening of eyes and renewal of minds for the men God has brought 
under the Shade Tree.  All praise, honor and glory to Christ.


When we read scripture, both old and new testaments, we picture 
gatherings such as our Shade Tree meetings. We might assume the 
pace of life was more conducive to linger longer and this is what we 
do here. Pausing in fellowship over the living word; the body 
gathered together, reasoning together the things of God. We have found that the intentionality of 
not allowing time to dictate the end, rather when the last man leaves, allows us  stillness and the 
holy spirit moves in hearts to know and share the leadings and peeking of the spirit of God.

 

The Mount Dora and Sanford locations are also training grounds for men to share and also learn 
how they can start a ministry at their home and ways we can support that launch.  Training men 
how to conduct and encourage meaningful conversation grounded in Christ and see how many 
gatherings of mighty men of God are born.  In addition to that, these mighty men of God are in 
their own churches encouraging others to gather as the saints in the past did.  Outside, under a 
tree.  There is something encouraging about seeing and sensing God’s glory as the conversations 
progress.  Nothing new under the sun.  The harvest is plentiful, the workers are few.  

Florida
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